
OFFICIAL NOTICE AND AGENDA
Notice is hereby given that the Public Safety Committee of the City of Stoughton, Wisconsin will

hold a regular or special meeting as indicated on the date, time and location given below.

Meeting of the:
Date /Time:
Location:

Members:

SPECIAL PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE OF THE CITY OF STOUGHTON

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 13, 2012 @ 6:00 P.M.
Hall of Fame Room/City Hall (381 E Main St, Stoughton WI 53589)
Ron Christianson(C) Tricia Suess (VC), Eric Hohol, Tim Swadley, Mayor Olson (ex-officio).

* Note-For security reasons, the front doors of the City Hall building (including the elevator door) will be locked
after 4:30 p.m. If you need to enter City Hall after that time, please use the entrance on the east side of City Hall
(the planning department door). If you are physically challenged and are in need of the elevator or other assistance,
please call 873-6677 prior to 4:30 p.m.

Item # CALL TO ORDER
1. Communications

Item # NEW BUSINESS
2. Meeting with the owner-agent of Cheap Shots tavern for the discussion of

violations.

3. *Operator’s License Application (s): Scott Sowlles

cc. Mayor Olson, Department Heads, Council, Attorney Matt Dregne, Library Clerical Asst. Debbie Myren,
Receptionists, Sharon Mason Boersma & Nancy Crassweller @ Stoughtoncares.com., Stoughton Newspapers/WI
State Journal, Chamber of Commerce, Liquor License applicants, Operator’s License applicants, Pat Conlin.

*Note: An expanded meeting may constitute a quorum of the Council.

Meeting may close per Statutes 19.85 (1)(b) to consider the licensing of a person, then
reopen for regular course of business.

ADJOURNMENT


	a-Special Public Safety agenda 6-13-2012.pdf




May 25, 2011


Carter J. Smith
DBA Cheap Shots Bar & Grill
321 S. Division Street
Stoughton, WI 53589


Dear Mr. Smith,


The purpose of this letter is to inform you that on May 23rd the Stoughton Public Safety
Committee reviewed your request for liquor license renewal for Cheap Shots. As part of this
review, I provided the committee with listing of call activity for you establishment from the last
licensing period. Based on the numerous police calls to your establishment, especially since
January 2012, the committee expressed concern over the high number of disturbances and
altercations.


The Public Safety Committee has placed a contingency on your application for license renewal
and wants to hear directly from you the reasons for the high amount of calls to the establishment.
Therefore you are being asked to attend a special Public Safety Committee meeting on June 13,
2012 at 6:00 p.m. in the Hall of Fame Room at Stoughton City Hall.


Your failure to attend this meeting could put your liquor license renewal in jeopardy. I have
attached the listing calls at your establishment that covers the last licensing period for your
reference.


If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to call me.


Respectfully,


Gregory W. Leck
Chief of Police
Stoughton Police Department


Cc: PSC
DC Hougan







PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES
Wednesday, May 23, 2012
Hall of Fame Room, City Hall


Liquor License Renewals for the period of July 1, 2012 through June 30, 2013:
Moved by Suess, second by Swadley to recommend Council approval of liquor licenses
as presented, contingent upon meeting with Cheap Shots, along with letters of concern
sent to Laz Bistro, Deaks, and Never mind regarding violations and contingent upon no
fee’s or fines due to the city. Motion carried unanimously.













		Cheap Shots order in PSC 2012.pdf

		Cheapshots 2011-12 license review.pdf












